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STATE OF _
TERRY E. BRANSTAT::. GOVERNOR DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

LARRY J. WILSON, DIRECTOR

August 6, 1992

Mr. Mark Nitchals
City Administrator
101 E. Jefferson
Winterset, Iowa 50273

RE: Design Variance - Bar Screen Spacing
Winterset, Iowa
C190743 02

Deér Mr. Nitchals:

The Iowa Department of Natural Resources has reviewed your reguest
for a variance from design standard 15.2.4.2.1. Your bar screen
proposal using a 1/2" rather than a 5/8" opening is approved
provided the plans and specifications are modified to include a
high water overflow directing all wastewater to adjacent channels
should the mechanical bar screen malfunction for an extended pericd
of time. This safe guard is not evident and should be provided for
both bar screen systems, mechanical and manual.

Should you have any questions, please call. My telephone number is
515-281-8869.

m

Darrell McAllister, Chief
Surface and Groundwater Protection Bureau

cc: Field oOffice 5
Vance and Hochstetler, Winterset
Snyder and Associates, Ankeny
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Iowa Department of Natural Resources

. Review Engineer

4 4. Facility Name

6. Program Area

76. Consd!tfng Engineer’s Justification
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16. Consulting Engineer’s Justification (cont.)
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BAR SCRBEN BAR SPACING -~ * '
"WASTEWATER ‘TREA'I'MENT 'PLANT MROVEMENTS

- On behalf of the Clty of Wmtcrsct, we request a variance from ' your departmcnt s ’dcs:gn
___—Standards_for bar scr_cen*openmgs. _Thc rcqucstcd bar screen opcmng 'w1dth 1s 1[2"' :
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